
Board Proposes Noise Rule Amendments for Public Comment 
 
On October 5, 2017, the Board proposed amendments to streamline and update its noise rules 
(35 Ill. Adm. Code 900, 901, 902, and 910).  The Board invited public comment on the proposed 
changes, without submitting them to first-notice publication.  This proposal is part of the 
Board’s broader review—started in the summer of 2016—to ensure that Board rules are clear 
and up to date.  The noise rulemaking is captioned Noise Rule Update:  Amendments to 35 Ill. 
Adm. Code 900, 901, 902, and 910, docket R18-19.  Here are links to the Board’s order and 
addendum.  For more information, please contact Tetyana Rabczak at 312-814-3620 or 
tetyana.rabczak@illinois.gov.   
 

http://www.ipcb.state.il.us/documents/dsweb/Get/Document-95901
http://www.ipcb.state.il.us/documents/dsweb/Get/Document-95902
mailto:tetyana.rabczak@illinois.gov

